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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

July 13, 2023 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi, 

EB-2023-0061 – Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie Limited Partnership Leave to Construct Application – 

Sault #3 Transmission Line Refurbishment Project – Notice Extension Request 

The OEB’s letter of direction dated July 10, 2023, asked Hydro One to comply with the directions in 

paragraphs 1 through 3 of the Notice prior to July 20, 2023, which is the publication date of the newspaper 

in which the Notice will appear last.  

 

Hydro One expects to have difficulty meeting the July 20th date and asks for an extension to July 28, 2023. 

 

An electronic copy of this letter has been filed through the OEB’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Richardson 


